
Ursula Taylor C of E School
Autumn Term in Year 1 we will be learning…….

Science

MathsEnglish 

Religious Education
We will learn about:
• The different places that people 

go to worship; 
• Special objects and symbols and 

what they mean to believers; 
• and
• The traditions and meanings 

associated with Harvest. 
• Learning about Parables ‘The 

Parable of the Lost Son’.

.
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Our maths work in Year 1 is:
• Practical: We learn to use a range of tools 

to help us; and 
• Prioritises the use of mathematical

language: We practice speaking in full 
sentences to explain our thinking and 
develop our understanding of tricky 
concepts and ideas.  

We will be:
• Sorting, grouping and representing 

numbers and quantities to 10 in a range of 
ways (including numerals);

• Developing strategies for counting 
reliably;

• Exploring ideas of ‘one more’, one less’ 
and ‘equal’;

• Comparing quantities using ‘greater than’ 
(>) and ‘less than’ (<);

• Ordering and sequencing numbers and 
quantities.

We will:
• Draw and label parts of the body; 
• Learn about each of our 5 Senses and know 

which parts of the body they relate to;
• Undertake simple investigations; 
• Explore the theme of Autumn and observe 

seasonal change.

All children in Year 1 undertake daily sessions 

in accordance with the ‘Supersonic Phonic 

Friends’ systematic phonics programme, 

building upon their previous experiences in 

Reception.

In our English work this term we will explore 

the text ‘Last Stop on Market Street’ and link 

to the whole school Write Stuff scheme of 

work.



Our Topic P.E. 

Computing

Things to Remember

Reading

.
Our Topic this term is 
‘Marvellous Me!’

We will: 
• Learn all about our local area 

and important places, features 
and people within our community;

• Explore different types of houses and homes;
• Describe and follow a simple route and learn 

some simple map skills;
• Plan, make and evaluate ‘Our Fabric Faces’, 

learning to use a range of materials and 
joining techniques.

How Can You Help at 
Home?

• Reading regularly at home with your child;
• Writing our names;

• Walking and talking about features of our 
local area.

School Values

PE will be on Mondays and Thursdays.  

Our focus in lessons this term will be:

 Multi-Skills (inside)

 Ball Skills (outside)

Our  School Values this term are Joy and 
Friendship.

All children will be given school reading books 
and phonics packs linked to their learning in 
Phonics.  Children will soon have the opportunity 
to borrow school library books of their choice.

• Come dressed for PE on Mondays and 
Thursdays!

• Return/exchange books borrowed from 
the School Library each week.

• Wellies for outside play.
• Name all uniform.

We will learn some basic computing skills, 
with an emphasis on using technology 
safely and respectfully.  For example:

• Moving a cursor/using a mouse;
• Launching an application;
• Drop and drag objects.


